
CITY OF LATHROP

COMMUNITY EVENT CANCELLATIONS DUE TO COVID-19

ITEM 5.3
CITY COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING

MAY 11,  2020
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BACKGROUND

- On March 18th California Governor Gavin Newsom enacted a Shelter at Home Order for residents of

California in attempt to flatten the curve and curb the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19).

- This order established Social Distancing Guidelines and called for the cancellation of any and all events

that invited gatherings of more than 10 people.

- With this in mind the staff recommends the cancellation of the following community events and activities

that encourage large gatherings through September including:
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• Memorial Day

• Movies in the Park

• Father’s Day

• Anniversary Celebration

• Concerts in the Park

• Family Fun Night

• Grandparents Day

• Comedy Under the Stars

• Sale of Safe and Sane Fireworks



RECOMMENDATION

- Tonight, City staff requests City Council review the proposed cancellations and adopt a resolution to

cancel community events through September to ensure the health and safety of the citizens of Lathrop.
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